FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

December 6, 2016
During its regular monthly meeting on December 5, 2016, the Handy Sanitary District Board of Supervisors welcomed one new member to the Board and one returning member to another four-year term.  Pauline Weaver was sworn into office as the Board’s newest member after being elected in November to her first term.  Richard Smith was also sworn into office after being elected in November to his second term.

The Board of Supervisors also elected the Board’s leadership.  Debbi Yarbrough was unanimously elected to serve as Chairperson.  Richard Smith was unanimously elected to serve as Secretary.  

The complete list of Board members is Debbi Yarbrough-Chairperson, Richard Smith-Secretary, Norman Hunt, Charles Hobson, and Pauline Weaver.

The Handy Sanitary District Board of Supervisors meets on the third Tuesday of each month at the District’s office in Denton.

